
 

 

Mark Your Calendars for the Sister-to-Sister Summit on November 5, 2016 

Great News!!!  Approval has been received from the Trinity River Campus of TCC to provide 

the facility and food for the Sister-to-Sister Summit.  The date is November 5, 2016.  The 

partnership with Trinity River Campus is an extremely important component for the production 

of the Sister-to-Sister events.  We are extremely grateful that the campus will continue to support 

the Summit.  

Sister-to-Sister has been held since 2002.  AAUW is joined by Delta Kappa Gamma, Delta 

Chapter, Fort Worth ISD, and TCU's Center for Urban Education in planning this Summit.  The 

Summit is a successful way to reach middle school girls to stress the importance of learning.  

The ways of learning and what they learn and do now will profoundly influence their future.    

This event brings together girls from five Fort Worth ISD middle schools who are partnered with 

college women from TCC, TCU, and other colleges for a day of fun and inspiration.  The ISD 

counselors, who will accompany the girls, provide a link to the middle school campuses for the 

girls. The college women will receive training before the Summit so they can be fully prepared 

to be a Sister for the day. 

It takes lots of women working during the planning stages and on the actual day of the Summit to 

create a successful experience for our girls and the college women.   Please mark your calendars 

and plan to participate on November 5, 2016. 

If you would like to be involved in the planning, please contact Mary DuBoise at 

mary.duboise@sbcglobal.net or 817-992-4751. 

Mary DuBoise, Chair of Sister-to-Sister Summit 2016 
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